A Not for Profit Organization

OUR MISSION STATEMENT...

To help the men and women who protect, defend and serve our country ... build wealth and achieve financial security

December 5, 2007

To: G.D. Sanford Foundation Janice Brown 4426-B Hugh Howell Rd, Ste 200 Tucker, GA 30084

Dear Janice,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your foundation for your generosity and support of our program to help America's "Patriots" build wealth and achieve financial security.

Your donation of round-trip air fare, hotel accommodations, tuition for the Louis Brown Street Smart Millionaire Jump Start course and follow-on study materials to our first three Patriots will make a huge impact on the wealth building ability of many military families! This event was a great "Jump Start" for our program and we can't wait to work with your foundation in the future to help more "Patriots" eliminate financial stress and begin to achieve financial security.

As our first benefactor, you and Lou will always have a special place in our hearts and in our prayers for the wonderful things you are doing. And while we never had the privilege of meeting Ms. Sanford we say with much confidence that she would be very proud of the generous and caring work you are doing in her name.

Thank you again and we look forward to many years of friendship and support.

Sincerely,

John T. Conner Jr

Sec. & Treasurer – Board of Directors

Michael P. Conner Executive Director



